
 

September 20, 2023 
 
Sunol Glen Unified School District 
ATT: Sunol Glen USD Board Members 
11601 Main Street 
Sunol, CA. 94586 
 
Sunol Glen Unified School District Board Members: 
  
We are writing to express our full support for the leadership of Molleen Barnes as 
superintendent of the Sunol Glen Unified School District.  
 
Ms. Barnes has been an educator for more than 30 years and her nearly two decades of 
district leadership and support for all students are a testament to her steadfast dedication to 
the Sunol Glen community. As superintendent, she has demonstrated a deep commitment to 
meeting the needs of all students and ensuring that they have access to a safe, supportive 
learning environment. Ms. Barnes’ focus on collaboration and community engagement has 
been instrumental in improving the lives of families in Sunol Glen and driving positive 
outcomes for all students. 
 
Ms. Barnes has proven that leadership matters in the Sunol Glen. In January, she played a 
critical role in uniting members of her community after flooding impacted her campuses, 
teachers and students. In 2022, she helped garner support for a school bond to support 
campus improvements. Year after year she has been proactive in addressing the unique 
needs and challenges of Sunol Glen. Her leadership and vision have been catalysts for 
supporting all students during periods of change. 
 
We are honored to have Ms. Barnes as an esteemed member of the Association of California 
School Administrators, and we hope to continue to work alongside her in support of the 
community she serves. We stand with her and offer our unwavering support for her 
leadership of the Sunol Glen Unified School District. 
 
Edgar Zazueta, EdD 
Executive Director 
Association of California School Administrators  
 
 


